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17th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Spring Term 2022 Consultation Evenings 
 
We are happy to be able to hold Parents’ Evenings in person for the first time in many terms. Following mixed 
preferences at a recent parent forum meeting, we are looking to offer, in the future, both in-person and remote 
options during the school year.   

The arrangements will be slightly different to normal, with Year 3, Year 4 and Blossom appointments taking place in 
the hall and, to allow for better spacing, Year 5 and Year 6 appointments taking place in the Year 6 
classrooms.  Access to appointments will be through the beautiful school courtyard. We ask that parents and carers 
only come onto the school site immediately before their appointment time, and we will be requesting that all 
attending appointments wear a face covering.   
 
After your appointment, there will be an opportunity to view some of your children’s books.   

Our Spring term consultation evenings will take place on:  
 

Tuesday, 8th March from 4.00 – 7.30 pm and 
Wednesday, 9th March from 3.30 – 6.00 pm 

 
If your child is in Mr Shand’s class (4S), consultation evenings will be on Wednesday, 9th March from 3.30 – 6.00 pm 
and Thursday, 10th March from 3.30 – 7.00 pm. 
 
The staff will be pleased to discuss how your child is progressing in their class.  We will be continuing to use the 
parents’ evening booking system, which is available via the school website. On here, parents will be able to choose 
a slot that is suitable for the evening of their choice. You will be able to access this by clicking on the ‘Parents’ 
Evening’ tab at the top of the webpage once you are logged in.  Website address: www.carringtonjs.co.uk. 
 
The bookings will open on 28th February at 9.00 am and will be available until 3.30 pm on 7th March. Please make 
sure you book your appointment, using our website, by this date. As the bookings are live, they will be on a first 
come, first served basis.  
 
During the consultation evenings, teachers will be talking to you about how your child is progressing, their attitudes 
to learning and any areas where you could be supporting your child.  
 
After-school clubs/interventions will run as normal during this week with the exception of Choir on the Tuesday. 
 
Please remember NOT to park in the staff school car park. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the consultation evenings.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs E Cameron  
Interim Head Teacher 
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